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Queens, NY, August 8, 2012 – Last night, as I traveled throughout my
district’s police precincts on National Night Out, it was great to see so many
people enjoying themselves and showing great appreciation for the efforts of
our law enforcement personnel. I commend all of our precincts for the work
that they do ensuring our safety with the limited resources they have. I also am
grateful for all the volunteers who make up our auxiliary police force,
explorers, and precinct councils for their hours dedicated to the security
concerns of our residents.
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